
Phd Day - save the date

We welcome all PhDs within the Bolin
Centre to our PhD Day which will take
place on October 22 in the Geoscience
building. Please save the date, more
info will come.

Week 25, 2019     Click here to read the letter in your browser

The Bolin Centre is a multi-disciplinary consortium of over 350 scientists in Sweden
that conducts research and graduate education related to the Earth´s climate.

Dear Members of the Bolin Centre,

Thank you all for a very successful spring term. Your high quality publications on
climate continue to underpin society’s work towards Agenda 2030. Thank you also for
numerous appearances in the media and interactions with the general public,
businesses and policy makers. The work you are doing is of vital importance. As
summer approaches, we wish you an enjoyable time of field seasons, writing papers
and proposals and, above all, real holidays. We close by thanking Karin Jonsell, who
will leave the Directorate for a position at SLU, for her enormous contribution to the
Bolin Centre since 2013. And to you all: Have a wonderful Midsummer!
 
/ Best wishes from Nina Kirchner and Alasdair Skelton

Films of Bolin Centre Seminars
 
We film almost all our seminars so you can follow them live
and watch them afterwards. Perhaps something to enjoy on a
rainy summer day? You find all our films HERE»

The Arctic Avenue Autumn Call 2019

Arctic Avenue is a new spearhead research project between the University of Helsinki
and Stockholm University. To boost already existing excellent cooperation, the two
universities have decided to join forces trough Arctic Avenue during 2019–2021. The
Arctic Avenue Autumn Call 2019 is now open, welcome with you application!

Application deadline is September 20
Specific information for the call
Please send your application to the Arctic Avenue Steering Committee by email

http://su.powerinit.com/Modules/Campaign/Newsletter.aspx?n=5235&e=[email]&r=[field1]&h=F0C3A3E8F22306A20D2B7030231A7F4A
https://bolin.su.se/index.php/films
https://bolin.su.se/arcticavenue/autumn-call-2019


to Annika Granebeck, annika.granebeck@su.se and Kaarina Weckström,
kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi. State Application for Arctic Avenue funding in
the subject heading.

The Bolin Centre Weekly News provides you with a selection of our current
activities and latest news and is sent to all members of the Bolin Centre. If you have
suggestions that you would like to include in coming Weekly News, you are welcome
to send these to bolin@su.se.
 
Editor: Annika Granebeck
Foto: Martin Jakobsson, Eva Dalin, Neil Pardington
 
Stay updated
Find news and upcoming events at bolin.su.se and follow us on Twitter, Facebook and
YouTube.
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